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I believe a 1:1 Feed in Tariff is the only fair way to go (energy exports are paid the same rate 
as what the consumer is being charged).  Considering home owners and businesses are 
prepared to spend their hard earned on producing clean energy - why then should retail 
energy companies profit from this?  The benefits of generating clean power from solar 
panels are numerous.  It is time the Victorian government do the right thing and revise the 
feed in tariff payment.  At the same time an investigation of greedy energy companies and 
their immoral practices should be the focus of a review instead of allowing these companies 
to take advantage of home owners and businesses trying to do the right thing by our 
environment. 
 
A fair go is all we ask. 
 
 

 


